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Update 10: TN COVID-19  

Mask/Shield/Coverings  

& Prescreening: 
  
 

February 17, 2023 

 

Dear Residents, Resident Families, Guests/Visitors, Vendors and Staff: 

  

TN governmental agencies no longer require residents, visitors or staff to wear 

mask/shield/coverings while in common areas on community property or be 

prescreened before entering the community due to COVID-19.  

 

In compliance with TN, this community has agreed to remove our prior 

COVID-19 mandates.      

 

Be safe and stay well! 

 

Richard Landers 
 Vice President of Administration 

 

 


